
NOTICE 
SPOTSWOOD RESIDENTS 

 

SPRING HYDRANT FLUSHING 
 

The Water Department will flush and test all fire 
hydrants in the Borough starting Monday, April 6, 
through Friday, May 1, 2020, between the hours of 
9:00 a.m. through 2:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. 
through 2:00 a.m. 
 
During the flushing, low pressure and a harmless 
discoloration may occur. This condition should 

clear in a few hours. If not, run the cold water tap for a few minutes 
to flush your service line. Please remember, it is not advisable to 
do laundry during the flushing operations. Dates are subject to 
change without notice. 
 

4/6 to 4/10 4/13 to 4/17 4/20 to 4/24 4/27 to 5/1 

Manalapan 
Road Area, 

Willard Clark 
Circle Area, 

and All 
Streets West 
of Brunswick 

Avenue 

All Streets 
West of 

Adirondack 
Avenue, up 

to Brunswick 
Avenue, 
Michael 

Road, Upper 
Madie 

Avenue 
Areas 

All Streets 
East of 

Adirondack 
Avenue, 

Summerhill 
Road, Kane 
and Vaughn 

Avenues, and 
Janice Drive 

Area 

DeVoe 
Avenue, Tree 
Streets and 
Lettau Drive 
Area, Main 

Street, Kopak 
Way and 

Clyne 
Avenue Area 

 

Borough of Spotswood 
Department of Public Works 

Water & Sewer Utility  
 

For more information, please call 732-251-0700, extension 827. 


